
 

 

MONTHLY CONSTRUCTION BULLETIN 
41 S T  &  ROOSEVELT ,  NO VEMBER 2015  

This monthly bulletin is distributed to neighbors of 4041 Roosevelt Ave NE currently 

under construction in the University District to inform the community about 

construction updates.   

 

TEMPORARY CLOSURES/DETOURS 

• The sidewalk along Roosevelt Ave NE will remain open but closed 

periodically for construction activities. There is NO pedestrian access 

along the south edge of the project on NE 40th Ave and 9th Ave N.  

 

WHAT’S  HAPPENING THIS MONTH 

• By end of November, concrete will be complete up through Level 1 and 

Level 2 will begin taking shape, concrete and rebar installation will be 

ongoing until middle April 2016.  

• NON-WORKING DAYS - The job site will be closed in observance of 

Thanksgiving, November 26, 27, 28, 29, no work will be completed. 

 

WORK HOURS 

• Weekdays 7:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m.  

• Saturdays 9:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m. (No work Thanksgiving Weekend) 

  

FOR YOUR SAFETY 

• Construction fencing surrounding the project is for safety and security. 

Please do not enter the project site at any time for any reason. 

• Storage containers have been placed on Roosevelt Ave NE sidewalk, 

these are safe to walk into and will having lighting in the containers 24/7.  

• Please be mindful of equipment and truck traffic in surrounding areas until 

project completion. 

• Please be cognizant of truck back up alarms, wide turns, and do not cross 

between trucks and trailers. 

 

41 S T  & ROOSEVELT  

Contacts 

 

 

 

 

 

For construction-related 

questions, contact: 

 

Exxel Pacific 

Eric Solem 

erics@exxelpacific.com 

Site office: 206.453.1005 

Cell: 619.770.7216 

 

 

For Vulcan Real Estate 

questions, contact: 

 

Edlira Kuka 

edlirak@vulcan.com 

206.342.2847 

 

CONTACTS 

SIDEWALK OPEN

SIDEWALK CLOSED


